
Park Hills  

Infrastructure Committee Meeting  

July 7th 2022 

04:00 PM @ City Bldg  

 

Attendees: Steve Elkins, Jim Jenkins, Kathy Zembrodt, Pam Spoor  

 Sidewalk on Hamilton – Arlington to Trolley Park  
o Everything is pretty much ready to go 
o Dan will be doing this job with PT help 

 Finding time is the only tracking item  
 Speed Humps and Bumps  

o Mayor Zembrodt has provided a draft policy  
 Note: we cannot use the hump at Amsterdam/Trolley Park due to Amsterdam 

being considered a “Corridor”  
o Other speed calming solutions were discussed as well  

 Flashing “Speed” sign  
 Believed to be an effective deterrent to speeding  
 Mayor Zembrodt to consider purchasing 1 or 2 more 

 Rumble Strips  
 Could be used at Amsterdam/Trolley 

 Tables 
 Rain drainage on Emerson Rd – section not completed last year 

o Michaels has spoken to both homeowners and has a plan  
o This project will come after Breckenridge and Cleveland (curbs)  
o Communication required with homeowners to ensure alignment 

 Rain drainage issue on Altavia caused by Park Place Condos  
o Mayor Zembrodt has requested PDS enforcement 

 City Entrances  
o Brief discussion on the entrance by Notre Dame 

 Committee supports moving ahead  
 Mayor Zembrodt to discuss with the Sisters 
 Pam to request written approval from the land owner of the desired spot for 

the new sign (in front of the fence)  
 Dan to check with the Highway Department 

 Temporary Power/Phone line Pole on Arlington  
o Left behind from Arlington Road project  
o Phone/Cable lines are still attached to the pole solely by rope 
o Pole needs to be moved 
o Mayor Zembrodt to follow up with proper authorities to action  



 

 

 

 


